Nicola Gunn

From:; Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 November 2023 17:49

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0707 FS-Case-559579796

Lancashire

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0707
Address of Development: 1 Lower Lane, Longridge

Comments: | write in support of the above stated application. Having returned to live in the Ribble Valley a couple of
years ago, we came upon DMD when looking for soft furnishings for our house. The shop is beautiful and a real asset
to Longridge and the wider Ribble Valley. Being local, we were also delighted to find a place that we could drop in
for a quiet drink and quickly began to meet our neighbours and make new friends, as Diane makes everyone so
welcome. We have really missed meeting up with members of the Lower Lane community over recent weeks and
we sincerely hope that this application is successful in order that DMD can once again provide an important social
amenity, that means so much to many of us. It really is a ‘Happy Place’ for us and many other people.

Yours Sincerely



Nicola Gunn

From:; Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 November 2023 01:56

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0707 FS-Case-559615218

Address:

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0707
Address of Development: DMD Design 1 Lower Lane Longridge Preston PR3 3SL
Comments: | totally support the application. DMD provides more than just a shop but a local hub for the

community. A friendly safe calm ambience where you can browse the selection of products on sale and enjoy a quiet
drink with local people. A shame that small business and local entrepreneurs are not supported.



